
 
 

 

 
 
 
Welcome Back! 
We hope all families had a wonderful break filled with relaxation and fun. 
 
Staff Appreciation 
Thank you to all Phoenix families and the Phoenix Parent Council for your recent acts of kindness during 
staff appreciation days.  We are very thankful for your partnership and support. 
 

 
 
Spring is Here! 
Thank you for remembering to send a change of clothes just in case of a “wet” recess. 
 
Student Safety 
For the safety of all students and staff, a reminder that all visitors need to enter the front doors of the 
school, report to the office upon arrival, and remain at the office.  Students will be called down to the 
office to minimize learning interruptions. 
 
Grade 5 Farewell Assembly 
The Grade 5 Farewell Assembly is scheduled for June 26, 2025, at 10:00 AM. This assembly is for all 
grade 5 families. 


